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I strongly oppose the State Board of Education to include Climate Change in the 

classroom. Our children need to learn English, Math, Social Studies and Civics. 

Students should also be taught basic finance and how to care for themselves instead 

of being dependent on the government. Oregon rates 50th in education. This should 

tell the Department of Education that they are failing our students. Climate Change is 

not a necessity; it is a fraudulent fear created by some people that are getting very 

wealthy off of the Climate Change narrative. 


